
353 S Broadway St 

P.O. Box 155 

Stanley, Wisconsin 

54768-0155 

715-644-5758 

715-644-5705 (Fax) 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

(Notice is informational only – DO NOT PUBLISH) 

 

THERE WILL BE A MEETING OF THE CITY OF STANLEY COMMITTEE AS A WHOLE 

ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2023, AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE STANLEY CITY HALL 

CONFERENCE ROOM, 353 S BROADWAY STREET, STANLEY, WISCONSIN. 

 

THE PURPOSE OF THE MEETING IS TO CONSIDER, MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS OR 

TAKE POSSIBLE ACTION ON THE FOLLOWING ITEMS. 
 

 

1. Call to Order – Roll Call 

 

2. Discussion/Recommendation with John Hoel regarding repairs needed to the 2014 Ford 

pickup. 

 

3. Discuss/recommendation on options for repainting of the bridge located in Chapman Park 

closest to the campground. 

 

4. Discussion/Recommendation with Brian Lambert from Ayres Associates regarding: 

• Pine Street Extension contract amendment 

• Haas & Sons Change Order 1 for Pine Street Extension 

• Waster System Study Update 

 

5. Adjournment, if no further business. 

 

Committee as a Whole: Joe Davison, Mark Fitzsimmons, Josh Seidl, Jason Meyer, Jacob Huff, 

Mike Henke, Laurie Foster, Holly Kitchell 

 

Nicole Pilgrim 

Clerk/Treasurer 

City of Stanley 


